



Name _____, Father's Name _____, Unit _____

ENGLISH OLYMPIAD

Time- 45 Minutes

Total Marks- 90

Note: - Click on the correct option and submit your answer sheet.

FOR QUESTIONS 1 TO 15, CHOOSE THE CORRECT OPTION TO FILL IN THE BLANK

1. My _____ is going to London for business.

- | | |
|------------|-----------|
| A. parents | B. father |
| C. friends | D. Uncles |

2. They lost _____ suitcase at the railway station.

- | | |
|----------|----------|
| A. there | B. they |
| C. them | D. their |

3. Mansi likes to _____ the guitar and piano.

- | | |
|----------|------------|
| A. play | B. played |
| C. plays | D. playing |

4. Ritika _____ seeds in her garden yesterday.

- | | |
|---------------|----------------|
| A. is sowing | B. was sowing |
| C. are sowing | D. were sowing |

5. John's grandfather is _____ European citizen.

- | | |
|--------|---------------|
| A. a | B. an |
| C. the | D. no article |

6. I want to be _____ astronaut.

- | | |
|-------|------------------|
| A. a | B. the |
| C. an | D. none of these |

7. Mom said that she would be back ____ an hour.

- A. with
 - B. within
 - C. on
 - D. of
-

8. Would you like to come with us ____ stay at home?

- A. but
 - B. and
 - C. or
 - D. because
-

9. When my brother came, my mother ____ already slept.

- A. have
 - B. has
 - C. had
 - D. will have
-

10. When I _____ five years old, I _____ button my shirt.

- A. was, can
 - B. was, could
 - C. were, should
 - D. am, can
-

11. China _____ more fake mobile application than the USA.

- A. has
 - B. do not have
-

12. Wash the clothes, _____ put them in the dryer.

- A. then
 - B. than
-

13. The baby is sleeping _____

- A. always
 - B. soundly
 - C. loudly
 - D. almost
-

14. I have been studying French _____ five years.

- A. Since
 - B. for
 - C. at
 - D. from
-

15. After _____, we took a break.

- A. studying
- B. study
- C. studied
- D. none in correct

FOR QUESTIONS 16 AND 17, CHOOSE THE CORRECT OPTION FOR THE UNDERLINED WORD.

16. Don't wear shoes inside the house.

- | | |
|----------------|---------|
| A. Adverb | B. Verb |
| C. Preposition | D. Noun |

17. My uncle donates money to this charity every month.

- | | |
|------------|--------------|
| A. Noun | B. Verb |
| C. Pronoun | D. Adjective |

FOR QUESTIONS 18, 19 AND 20, CHOOSE THE PART OF THE SENTENCE THAT HAS AN ERROR.

18. Rohit goes to the temple with his mother regular.

- | | |
|---------------|--------------------|
| A. Rohit goes | B. to the temple |
| C. with his | D. mother regular. |

19. This restaurant serve the best Chinese food in the city.

- | | |
|------------------------|-----------------|
| A. This restaurant | B. serve |
| C. better Chinese food | D. in the city. |

20. I will be wait for you at the library.

- | | |
|------------|--------------------|
| A. I will | B. be wait |
| C. for you | D. at the library. |

FOR QUESTIONS 21 AND 22, CHOOSE THE OPTION WITH CORRECT SPELLING.

- | | |
|-----------------|-------------|
| 21. A. Coleague | B. Callague |
| C. Colleague | D. Collegue |

-
- | | |
|------------------|--------------|
| 22. A. Strategic | B. Strategik |
| C. Stretagick | D. Stratejic |

23. CHOOSE THE CORRECT SYNONYM OF "ABOLISH".

- | | |
|-------------|----------------|
| A. Abrogate | B. establish |
| C. Enlarged | D. Responsive. |

24. CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANTONYM OF "BRAVERY".

- | | |
|--------------|------------|
| A. Clumsy | B. Boulder |
| C. Cowardice | D. Middle |
-

25. CHOOSE THE CORRECT SYNONYM OF MARVELLOUS.

- | | |
|--------------|------------------|
| A. Fantastic | B. Average |
| C. Normal | D. Materialistic |
-

26. CHOOSE THE CORRECT SYNONYM OF STUDENT.

- | | |
|--------------|---------------|
| A. pupil | B. educator |
| C. assistant | D. instructor |

FOR QUESTIONS 27 TO 32, CHOOSE THE MOST SUITABLE OPTION TO COMPLETE EACH CONVERSATION

27. Mike: Everyone is _____ to donate food for the poor.

- | | |
|--------------|----------------|
| A. request | B. has request |
| C. requested | D. requests |
-

28. Rahul: I am going ____ swim, are you coming?

Yash: Yes, I am.

- | | |
|--------|-------|
| A. to | B. on |
| C. for | D. in |
-

29. Smith: Do you believe in supernatural things?

- | | |
|------------------------------|--------------------|
| Martin____: A. Yes, I am not | B. No, I am. |
| C. No, I don't | D. All are correct |
-

30. Deepak: Have you _____ your homework?

Ram: Yes, I have.

- | | |
|---------------|---------------|
| A. Complete | B. Completed |
| B. Completing | D. Compeleted |
-

31. Mother: I am going to the market. Take care _____ yourself.

- | | |
|--------|---------|
| A. out | B. of |
| C. to | D. with |

32. Garima: My bag is as light as a/an _____

- | | |
|-------------|---------|
| A. father | B. bolt |
| C. elephant | D. bed |

FOR QUESTIONS 33 TO 35, CHOOSE THE CORRECT OPTION.

33. Indicate the correct spelling.

- | | |
|-----------------|-----------------|
| A. respecfully | B. respecfully |
| C. respectfully | D. respektfully |
-

34. Choose the odd word.

- (A) Library
 - (B) Wine shop
 - (C) Classroom
 - (D) Computer lab
-

35. CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER.

What is the sound made by bats called?

- | | |
|-------------|------------|
| (A) Click | (B) Gibber |
| (C) Screech | (D) Meow |

READING FOR QUESTIONS 36 TO 40, READ THE PASSAGE AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS THAT FOLLOW.

The first woman to travel in space was Soviet cosmonaut, Valentina Tereshkova. She was born on 6 March 1937, in the village of Bolshoye Maslennikovo in central Russia. Her mother was a textile worker, and her father was a tractor driver who was later recognized as a war hero during the Second World War. At the time of his death on the Finnish front, Tereshkova was only two years old.

After leaving school, Tereshkova followed her mother into work at a textile factory. Her first adventure of flying was when she joined a local skydiving and parachutist club. It was her hobby of jumping out of planes that appealed to the Soviets' space programme committee. On applying to the cosmonaut corps, Tereshkova was eventually chosen from more than 400 other candidates.

Tereshkova received 18 months of severe training with the Soviet Air Force after her selection. These tests studied her abilities to cope physically under management and the isolation of being in space alone. At the age of 24, she was honourably inducted into the Soviet Air Force. On 16 June 1963, Tereshkova was launched on a solo mission aboard the spacecraft, Vostok 6. She spent more than 70 hours orbiting the Earth, two years after Yuri Gagarin's first human-crewed flight in space. Tereshkova still holds the title of the youngest and the only woman to have been on a solo space mission.

Today, she holds the position of Deputy Chair for the Committee for International Affairs in Russia. She also remains active within the space community and is quoted as suggesting that she would like to fly to Mars - even if it were a one-way trip. - Royal Museums Greenwich

36. What is the passage about?

- | | |
|-------------|-------------------------|
| A. Vostok 6 | B. Valentina Tereshkova |
| C. Bolshoye | D. Yuri Gagarin |

37. Which hobby of Tereshkova impressed the Soviets' space programme committee?

- | | |
|-------------------------------|---------------------------|
| A. Jumping out of spacecrafts | B. Jumping out of planes |
| C. Jumping out of parachutes | D. Jumping out of rockets |

38. Tereshkova still holds the title of the youngest and the only woman to have been on a _____.

- | | |
|-----------------------|-------------------------|
| A. solo space mission | B. double space mission |
| C. crew space mission | D. human-crewed flight |

39. How many hours did Tereshkova spend orbiting the Earth on her mission?

- A. 75 hours B. 72 hours C. 78 hours D. 70 hours

40. In the third paragraph, the word 'inducted' means

- A. rampant B. admitted C. rescued D. expelled

FOR QUESTIONS 41 TO 45, READ THE PASSAGE AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS THAT FOLLOW.

A tiny mouse was born between two bags of corn kernels in a cargo ship's hold. Her mother had been chased away and had disappeared out-of-view. Frightened, the baby mouse snuggled between the bags and waited. The waves rocked the vessel gently and she soon fell asleep.

A loud horn startled her out of her dreams. The ship stopped, and many voices were heard, along with the footsteps going back and forth. The baby mouse stood still, her heart pounding like a drum roll, until someone lifted up one of the bags and yelled, "Marcos, hand me the broom. I have found another mouse!"

As he turned to look at the mouse again, she had disappeared. She was already making her way out of the ship, scurrying between people's legs, down the ramp and onto the dock. Someone stepped on her tail, but she managed to escape. The baby mouse stopped running and looked around. The warm sand felt good under her paws. The salty wind blew gently between her ears, carrying dolphins' conversations and seagulls' cries.

The baby mouse could see the ship from far away. She watched as sailors, appearing to be the size of corn kernels, went up and down the ramp, carrying wooden cases and other supplies.

The baby mouse realized how hungry she was. She nibbled on a seaweed and spat it back out. She was lucky enough to find a plump, juicy berry to fill up her minuscule stomach. She lingered a bit longer to watch the sunset, reflecting on the sea in a million colours, and then yawned.

Using a piece of sea sponge as a pillow, the little mouse snuggled in an empty seashell and drifted off to sleep. That was the beginning of her new life as a sea mouse.

- Annie McMahon

41. What is the passage about?

- | | |
|-----------------|-------------------|
| A. The sea | B. The baby mouse |
| C. Corn kernels | D. Cargo ship |
-

42. Where was the baby mouse born?

- | | |
|------------|--------------------|
| A. On ramp | B. In a bag |
| C. In sea | D. On a cargo ship |
-

43. What felt good under the baby mouse's paws?

- | | |
|---------------|---------------|
| A. Warm sand | B. Sea waves |
| C. Salty wind | D. Sea sponge |
-

44. The baby mouse lingered a bit longer to watch the ____.

- | | |
|-------------|------------|
| A. seagulls | B. sunrise |
| C. seashell | D. sunset |
-

45. In the passage, the word 'minuscule' means ____.

- | | |
|----------|-----------|
| A. tiny | B. happy |
| C. large | D. serene |



Education for All